association of university and college employees

March 19, [98]

Darlene Bailey
Catalogue Records Division
Library Processing Centre

Dear Darlene:

You were elected to the the Union's representative on the University Safety
Committee at the union meeting of March 19, 1981. Please find enclosed a copy of
a letter to Robert Grant, who is the head of the Committee, advising him of this
fact. You will receive agendas and notices of meetings from him.

The Executive would appreciate reports from you from time to time as
to the discussion faking place at the Committee. We might, from time to time,
also want you to raise issues on behalf of the Union. |If you would like to have
space on the agenda of union meetings to make a report to the membership let one
of us in the Union Office know.

Thank you for agreeing to stand for this position.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local |
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